
Cheatham and Associates

This letter is intended to serve as a letter of recommendation to anyone desiring any first hand knowledge regarding your firm's ability to 
represent your clients in a professional manner.

We have been very pleased with the way we were treated by you and your firm. Your qualifications and familiarity with all aspects of construction 
projects was very helpful in your being able to comprehend and analyze the situations which we presented to you.

We value your opinion very highly, in regards to protecting us from common pitfalls of the construction industry. We feel that your 
recommendations are very well thought through, and can be used with the highest confidence.

It is always very comforting to have your thoughts and approval on contracts prior to our proceeding with a project.

Again, we highly recommend your firm to anyone requiring excellent legal advise.

Respectfully,
Eddit Cheatham, P.E.
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